
Due to severe flooding and widespread power and water outages,  
Biltmore Periodontics will monitor the situation and provide updates 

as services are restored and we can safely open our office. 
 

Our team members are all safe and accounted for and we thank you 
for patience and understanding as we work through this together. 

 
For emergency needs, patients can reach the office at 

wjcdds@msn.com or 828-778-6950. 
 

 
 
We have many staff members that are working daily 10am-5pm with  

POLE CREEK BAPTIST CHURCH 
96 SNOW HILL CHURCH ROAD  

 
to distribute water, food and household supplies to their local com-
munity. To donate, contact Pole Creek Baptist at:  

polecreek.org  

INSTRUCTIONS DURING HELENE RECOVERY


